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“Regular Bell Schedule” 

   

Sports…… 

• Spring Sports athletes – make sure to get your athletics packet completed online and turn in your 

physical so that you are able participate in conditioning.  

• Basketball today vs Golden Valley – Boys at GV, girls at Home – games at 4, 5:15 & 6:30.  

• Soccer today vs Golden Valley – Boys at GV, Girls at home – games at 3:30, 4:45 & 6:15 

• Swim team conditioning this week. Please see Coach Abrams in room 1103 for more info. Physical 

forms must be done before practicing. We will be in the water next week! 

• Boys interested in playing golf this year please meet in the gym at lunch today. 

• Boy's Tennis will have a meeting this Friday at 3:00 p.m. on the tennis courts 

Announcements….. 

• Formal tickets are on sale for $55 thru this Friday – you must have a signed dance contract and 

be debt free to purchase your ticket.  Check with Mrs. Moore in the finance office to see if you 

have debt.  Dance contracts are available in the Activities office, before school, at lunch or 

after school.  

• If you would like to run for formal royalty court, you will need to pick up an application in the 

activities office.  Seniors can run for King/Queen, Juniors run for Prince/Princess, Sophomores 

will run for Duke/Duchess & Freshman will run for Lord/Lady. All applications must be turned 

in by January 15th at lunch.  

• Final Payments on All Senior packages and yearbooks are due by the end of January. Please 

plan accordingly. If you need to know your balance, please see Mrs. Moore in the finance 

office before school at lunch or after school.  

• After school tutoring and the tutoring bus will resume on Tuesday, January 14th. Tutoring will 

be held in the library Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays from 2:45-4:00, and the bus will 

depart from the gym parking lot at 4:15. 

• All Students who will be taking an AP this year – all payments must be made by February 7th. 

No exceptions.  Please see Mrs. Moore in the finance office for your balance.  

  

• Join us for Happiness Hangouts! A monthly after school meet up to grow and be happy. 

Come to the counseling office to pick up a flyer to RSVP ASAP. We will be meeting once a 

month starting Wednesday January 22 at 2:30 in classroom P-10. 

• Attention Art Club members! Our first meeting of the new year is Friday, January 10th, in 

room 221, during lunch.  

• The NAMI Club, which stands for the National Alliance on Mental Illness, is a brand new 

club starting on Thursday, Jan. 16th during lunch. See Mrs. Elrod in Portable 10 with any 

questions. 

• Maroon Goons meeting next Monday at lunch in Ms. Stout's room 819. Grab your lunch and 

let's talk about basketball and soccer games! 

Meetings….. 


